
Sunday, July 7, 2019 

Sunday School – 78     Worship – 140 

OFFERING 
Spending Plan $5,629.74 
SS: Primary/Jr. $2.01 
VBS Support $153.84 
Camp Luz $100.00 
CC Student Assistance $1,200.00 
OG Relief Sale Stand $250.00 

 
Save the Dates: 
July 28 – All Church Picnic  
August 2-3 – Relief Sale 
August 18 – Back to School Sunday 
September 15 – Christian Formation Sunday 
October 6 – Harvest Home Sunday 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The East Central Ohio Sanctuary Network, with Immigrant Worker 
Project, present Invisible Hands of Migrant Labor, an experiential 

learning retreat, September 20-22, 2019. Our group will visit 
various labor sites in NE Ohio that rely on migrant labor. 
Participants will meet with and learn from workers and advocates 
for labor rights and safety and immigration justice. This is a 
unique opportunity that allows us to learn in community, and 
process together what we hear and experience during the 
retreat. Lodging will take place at Camp Luz, in Kidron, OH, and 
there is a $150 participant fee. Interested parties can apply at 
ecosn.net. Contact admin@ecosn.net with any questions.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Oak Grove Mennonite Church 

July 14, 2019 

Prelude: Angela Buller 
 
Welcome: Pastor Miriam, Worship Leader 
 
Call to Worship  
Prayer 
 
Hymns: HWB#189 “To Us A Child of Hope is Born” 
               HWB#208 “Love Came Down at Christmas” 
    -Matt Wenger, song leader 
  
Community Life Announcements 
Pastoral Prayer  
Congregational Response:   
“O God, you are with us in darkness and in light.” 
 
Offering 
Offertory: Angela Buller 
 
Storybook Video 
 
Scripture: Luke 2:8-20 
 
Hymn: HWB#191 “O Little Town of Bethlehem” 
 
Sermon: “The Light of the Whole World” - Pastor Doug 
 
Hymn of Response: HWB#318 “Joy to the World” 
 
Benediction 

 
 
 
 

Oak Grove Mennonite Church 
7843 Smucker Road, Smithville, OH 

330.669.2697 
www.oakgrovemc.org 

 
Pastor Douglas J. Zehr zehr.douglas@gmail.com 
Associate Miriam R. Zehr ogpastor.miriam@gmail.com 
Church Office oakgrovemc.smithville@gmail.com 
Treasurer treasurer.oakgrove.smithville@gmail.com 
  

Church WiFi Password: brightlight7 (OakGrove-Guest) 
FH WiFi Password: schoolisbestforyou!  
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This Week at Oak Grove 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Doug Zehr 
Greeters: Paul & Sherry Miller 
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Jenna Ramseyer & Kelsey Troyer  
 10:30am – John & Carrie Skarl 
 
 

Happy Birthday! 
16 Betty Krabill (92) 
18 Deb Kurtz 
21 Jennifer Stutzman 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
14 John & Diane Schrock (58) 
15 Craig & Krista Martin 
18 Niels & Amy Lichti (32) 
 

Next Sunday, July 21, 2019 
 
8:45am: Spiritual Life Commission Prayer 
9:15am: Sunday School  
9:30am: Worship at OrrVilla 
10:30am: Sunday Worship – Bruce Yoder & Nancy Frey 
Greeters: Dennis & Karen Ramseyer 
Nursery: 
 9:15am – Wanda Hostetler & Diane Schrock 
 10:30am – Matt & Beth Falb 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
It is that time again for the Mennonite Relief Sale on August 2 - 
3, 2019, at the Wooster Fair Grounds. We are in need of 
approximately $1,400.00 for the Oak Grove food stand. If you 
would like to donate, checks can be placed in the offering and 
earmarked Relief Sale Food stand. Also, if you would be able to 
help, please call Donna Kindy at 330-464-1243. Hope to hear 
from you. 
 
Women, are you in need of encouragement and 
fellowship?  Camp Luz is hosting a retreat for you September 13-
15.  Jeanne Zimmerly Jantzi, superintendent of Central Christian 
School will be exploring the idea of being “Strong and 
Courageous” women of God.  More information and registration 
is available at www.campluz.com. 
 
The Kidron Community Historical Society is hosting a hymn sing 
on Thursday, August 8, at 7 p.m., in the Sonnenberg Village 
Welcome Center. As part of this community hymn sing, a choir is 
being organized to sing Louis Lehman's arrangement of his 
grandfather's hymn, "Savior Lead Me All the Way." Singers are 
needed to fill out the community chorus - please consider 
joining! The chorus will rehearse Thursday, July 25, at 7 p.m. at 
Salem Mennonite Church in Kidron and Thursday, August 1, at 7 
p.m. in the Sonnenberg Village Welcome Center. Please contact 
Becka Hackett Lash at 330-464-1707 or rfhlash@gmail.com if you 
plan to participate in the choir. Many singers are needed for this 
8-part arrangement! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Prayer Bulletin 

July 14-20, 2019 

Pray for… 
- Victims of flooding, cyclones & tornadoes  
- Refugees here and abroad 
- Our nation’s leaders 
 

Seniors: 
- John & Diane Schrock 
- Pauline Smucker 
 

Youth & Young Adults:  
- Alex Murray 
- Sadie Miedel 
 

The Family of the Week: 
- John, Carrie, Wyatt & Jonas Skarl 
 

Mission Work: 
- Bruce Yoder, Nancy Frey, Deborah & Jeremiah (EMU): The Yoder-
Frey Family will be visiting us Sunday, 7/21, as they complete 20 
years of service with MMN in Burkina Faso. 
 
Mennonite Mission Network has two Youth Venture teams 
currently in service. Pray for leader Jill Schlabach and participants 
in Benin, at La Casa Grande, a Christian home for more than 30 
children, and for Katja Norton and participants tutoring blind 
students, working with preschool children, teaching English, and 
supporting Mennonite Diakonal Service in Indonesia.  
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